	NOTICE TO TAXPAYERS

 

Notice is hereby given to taxpayers of town of ZIONSVILLE, Boone County, Indiana, that in adopting its 2015 budgets, tax rates, and tax levies on November 3, 2014, the town erroneously used inaccurate assessed valuation figures resulting in the town adopting insufficient tax rates. The town hereby notifies taxpayers that on February 13, 2015, at 8:00 a.m., the Town Council will meet at Zionsville Town Hall Beverly Harves Meeting Room, 1100 West Oak Street, Zionsville, Indiana to adopt the Town’s correct 2015 property tax rates.


	
	

	
	
	

	
	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	


